
IT’S GREEK TO ME!
READING FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

MORE INFO:
Rob Hagan
509.521.5400
rob.hagan@presbyterianfoundation.org

WHEN:
Thursday, March 24, 2022
10:00am PT/9:00am AKT/11:00am MT

Reverend Dr. Rob Hagan
Ministry Relations Officer
Presbyterian Foundation

Rev. Dr. Hagan works with pastors and 
church leaders to cultivate generosity and promote 

stewardship within their congregations. He also meets with donors to 
assist them in making gifts to support their church and other ministries.  

Join Rob and Ben for a Webinar

We parse verbs in our Nestle Greek bible. We make sure we know the prefixes and suffixes of 

many nouns and the syntax. However, when it comes to financial statements, we use the old 

adage “It’s Greek to me!” As a pastor, I was never trained to read financial statements. 

The Foundation has a fix for that! We are offering a webinar on how to read financial 

statements, balance sheets, monthly reports, end-of-the year reports, etc. We will be watching 

two or three professional produced videos in the Church Financial Leadership Academy, (CFLA) 

which the Foundation developed using a Lilly grant. 

You can sign-up for the CFLA by visiting churchfla.com.

Ben Hayden
Vice President
Chief Financial Officer
Presbyterian Foundation

Ben oversees the controller, the Information 
Systems department, operations, and all financial matters. He 
articulates financial policy and results to the PC(USA) at large, General 
Assembly, Presbyterian Mission Agency, and other key bodies and 
constituents, fostering an understanding of the Foundation’s positive 
impact and financial status.
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